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Helen was first welcomed into our overnight respite program in
1991, then came to live at a Sunbeam group home 18 years
later and she remains a valued member of the Sunbeam
Community. Helen has complex support needs but is quite
independent in her daily routine.

Recently, | had the pleasure of meeting Helen. She was shy in
the beginning but warmed up quickly and we had a pleasant
visit. Helen is a gentle, sensitive person, generous with hugs
and she loves talking about her dolls. Pink is her favourite
colour, always keeping her pink blanket close by. When asked
why Helen likes pink so much, she replied “Pink is for girls that’s

why".

Helen is an early riser; she likes to start her day early with her
favourite breakfast of pancakes and strawberry milk. For the rest
of the day, Helen has a very flexible schedule. She often spends
her day watching happy videos about babies, assembling
puzzles and going out for ice cream with her support staff. At
home, Helen enjoys helping with cooking.

Helen’s parents are very involved in her life, and she spends time with them

whenever possible. She excitedly shared with me that her parents frequently send

her gifts of her favourite things. Helen loves to walk to the post box to collect these

surprise packages and takes great pleasure in receiving and unwrapping her

parcels.

Helen’s mother, Darlene expressed her gratitude about Helen being part of the

Sunbeam Community, saying “It is going great so far”.
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SPREAD A LITTLE SUNSHINE
The first "Shout Out" activity was held in 2022 as a way for Sunbeam staff to

recognize and celebrate the excellent work of their coworkers upholding our mission,
vision, and values. The activity started as an opportunity to recognize each other and
feature the many staff who inspire others in their daily activities.

As the Shout out's were so popular, we did it again!

This year again the Shout Out activity was announced by our Training and
Development Coordinator Jill Mercier. The activity was a huge success with over “90
shoutouts” received!

To celebrate the positive vibes a small informal event was organized to announce the
winners. Laura Thies, Chief Operating Officer expressed gratitude to all participants
and small tokens of appreciation were presented. Below are a few shoutouts given!

Catherine Legere shouted out Wendy
Newman.
"Wendy seems to remember everything! She
supports staff and clients alike with a calm
determination and caring attitude."

Christina Nadarajah shouted out Doug
Lawley.

"l would like to shout out Doug Lawley
because on the day of the ice storm when
| was having trouble walking with my
walker, without hesitation, he walked me
~ to the front door so that | would not slip
and fall."
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We welcome your ideas and
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Donate to Sunbeam https://sunbeamcommunity.ca/donate/
Work with Sunbeam https://hiring.sunbeamcommunity.ca/

Volunteer with Sunbeam https://hiring.sunbeamcommunity.ca/
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